
 

 

Relevant information 
Medellin, October 17, 2019 

 

 

In relation to the information published in Revista Semana and other media, 

concerning a claim filed by Sociedad Hidroituango, EMP would like to state that: 

 

To date, it has not been notified of any claim and it reaffirms its willingness to engage 

in permanent and constructive dialogue with the company HYDROITUANGO S.A. 

E.S.P. in order to, within the parameters set forth in the BOOMT agreement, comply 

with the legal and procedural aspects established therein. In the meantime, it will 

provide the required documentation and evidence to set the scope of its 

responsibilities and to prove the proper execution of the aforementioned 

agreement. 

As a result, EPM E.S.P. states that it continues to work on the recovery of the Ituango 

Hydroelectric Plant Project in order to launch it in the second half of 2021. 

 


